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Viva Energy Australia Pty. Ltd. (Viva Energy) has written to eight landholders near its Coles Express 

Parafield Gardens Service Station, located on the corner of Shepherdson Road and Salisbury 

Highway Parafield Gardens (the Site). The landholders were advised that environmental consultants 

(AECOM) have been engaged to undertake assessments of soil and groundwater at the Site. 

Previous investigations have identified the presence of residual petroleum in the groundwater 
beneath the service station. AECOM are now undertaking further works to better understand the 
nature and extent of the petroleum hydrocarbon substances that have been found. This may involve 
further well installation and groundwater monitoring. 
 

As part of these investigations, a survey of groundwater bore use and basement presence in the 

area adjacent to the Site has been conducted.   

Surface soils, such as those in garden beds and grassed areas, are unlikely to have been affected by 
the impacted groundwater. However, as a precaution, AECOM has recommended that the eight 
landholders do not extract bore water for any purpose, while the groundwater assessment is still in 
progress. Mains water provided by SA Water and water from rainwater tanks are not affected. 
 

The South Australian Environment Protection Authority (EPA) is being provided with regular updates 

on Viva Energy’s environmental investigations. 

 

Should you have any queries at any stage during the works, contact details are provided below: 
 
 
Viva Energy’s Community Relations Officer 
Office: (03) 8823 4677 
Use or on-line form: http://www.vivaenergy.com.au/contact-us/email 
 
 

You may also contact the EPA on 1800 729 175 or by email epasitecontam@epa.sa.gov.au 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Viva Energy Australia Pty Ltd 
 
 
 
 

http://www.vivaenergy.com.au/contact-us/email

